
 
 
 

SES #1 – Finance Committee Studies 
 

 
April 2005   The Finance Committee charged the Administration with studying the 
financial and educational impact of closing Sheffield Elementary School (SES) and 
assigning the East Attendance Area K-5 students to Allegheny Valley elementary School 
(AVES) in school year 2005-2006.  The charge resulted in the May 20, 2005 report 
“Sheffield Elementary School Closure Report Managing Enrollment Decline in the 
WCSD”. 
 
February 2006 The Finance Committee charged the Administration with updating 
parts of the May 2005 report specifically reporting on how staff cost avoidances were 
calculated, projected floor plan for a combined school at the Allegheny Valley site, class 
size projections and current room usage at SES and AVES.  The charge resulted in the 
February 10, 2006 report “Sheffield Elementary School Closure Report Addendum”. 
 
March 2006 The Finance Committee charged the Administration with further updating 
the Sheffield Elementary School Closure Report.  The charge resulted in the report “A 
Single East Attendance Area Elementary School Report” of March 13, 2006 
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